OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Following the conclusion of the First Semester 202 1examinations, the University is
now marking scripts and processing results. You are being advised that during this
process, priority will be given to fully paid-up students.

Therefore, you are being advised that the University has set Thursday, 30 September
2021 as the deadline for the payment of full fees. Students whose fees have not been
cleared will not have their results processed. To avoid inconveniences in results
processing and next Semester’s registration, ensure that your fees account is fully
paid-up by the set deadline.

Be guided accordingly.



